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Friday, February 2023 

  
 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have a very busy end of Term 1 coming up. Please 
see below for the events we have planned in an action-
packed run to Easter Holidays. 
 
No Assembly this Week 
There will be no assembly tomorrow as we will are host 
the Colour Fun Run. Award winners have been published 
on the following pages and will be presented with their 
awards at recess eating time in front of the whole school 
tomorrow. 
 
Colour Fun Run -TOMORROW 
Thank you to all the students and families who have 
been tirelessly fundraising for this event, we have so far 
raised approximately $8 000, but there is still time to 
raise more. The Colour Fun Run is tomorrow on our 
school oval from 2:15pm-3:15pm, we encourage 
families to come and watch, unfortunately, we cannot 
have you participate. The students have also been busy 
voting for a staff member to be slimed at the end of the 
colour fun run. The slimers will be chosen from the 
students who have raised the most in fundraising. I have 
a feeling I may need to pack a change of clothes and a 
towel. Students who do not have parental permission to 
participate will watch from the sidelines. Please provide 
consent on the Sentral App or by filling out the form 
that went home again today. A massive thank you to our 
Parents and Friends Committee who have been working 
tirelessly behind the scenes to provide this exciting 
event for our school. 
 
End of Term Assembly 
On Monday 25th March at 2:45pm we will hold our end 
of Term assembly on the basketball court. We will 
present our term awards of Fantastic Term and Most 
Improved. Parents and carers of award winners will be 
notified by their classroom teacher and invited to 
attend. 

Athletics – Tuesday 26th March 
On Tuesday 26th March from 9:30am onwards, we will 
hold our annual whole school athletics event at La Trobe 
University Athletics track in Flora Hill. Students will be 
transported to and from the event bus, consent form on 
Sentral App. A coffee van will be onsite for parents and 
carers to purchase a hot beverage. This event is a House 
Colours event where we encourage students to dress in 
their House Colour. Please ensure that your children’s 
outfits are SunSmart (no singlets/tank tops). All students 
will require a broadbrimmed or bucket hat as well as 
sunscreen, a water bottle and lunch/snacks. 
 
Parent, Teacher, Student Interviews  
On Wednesday 27th March from 12pm-7pm we are 
conducting our parent, teacher, and student interviews. 
Please log into the Sentral App to book, there is still time 
and spaces available. These are important conversations 
where we can share current achievement levels, discuss 
adjustments and modifications, and help students set 
clear goals as well as share important information. 
Students are not required to attend school on this day 
but rather attend their interview with their 
parents/carers in their full school uniform and 
contribute to this learning conversation.  Camp Australia 
is operating care on this day. 
 
Easter Hat Parade and Easter Egg Hunt 
Our annual Easter Hat Parade will be on Thursday 28th 
March at 9:15am under the shade sails. The Parents and 
Friends will host the Easter Egg Hunt for each class 
throughout this day as well. We will hold a stall for 
second-hand uniforms as well, these are free for families 
to take if needed. 
 
End-of-Term – Thursday 28th March 2:30pm Dismissal 
Term one ends on Thursday 28th March at 2:30pm. 
Please arrange for your child/ren to be collected at this 
earlier time, Camp Australia will be operating from this 
time if you require care. 

 

Thursday 21st February 2024 

Empathy 
Excellence 
Honesty 
Resilience 
Respect 

Our children’s future in the very best of hands. 
 

http://www.kenningtonps.vic.edu.au/
mailto:specimen.hill.ps@education.vic.gov.au
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Smile Squad is coming back to Speci 
 
The Smile Squad team from Bendigo Health are coming to our school in May 2024. 
Smile Squad is the Victorian Government free school dental program. 
This means all students can get a free dental check-up, prevenDve services, and treatment at school. 
    
How to access free dental care 
We need your consent before we can provide services. Consent is usually provided by a parent or guardian. 
Sign up to Smile Squad at: hJps://bit.ly/smilesquadvic  
 
OR use the below QR code: 

       
Paper copies of the consent form are available. Please contact the school office if you would like to request one. 
The electronic consent form can be translated into more than 100 languages, and the paper form is available in 
13 languages. 
 
Smile Squad dental packs  
All children deserve a healthy smile, and the Smile Squad free school dental program is working hard to help 
make sure this happens.  
 
Your child(ren) will soon receive a free dental pack to bring home. The dental pack contains a toothbrush, full 
sized toothpaste, and an oral health brochure. Please take the Dme to read the brochure. It’s full of helpful hints 
and Dps to help your whole family eat well, drink well and clean well – for life. 
 
Smile Squad provides standard strength fluoride toothpaste that is generally used by ages six and over, unless 
recommended by a dental or trained health professional. 
 
If your child is under six, please talk to a dental or trained health professional to find out if your child might 
benefit from using this toothpaste. You can also choose to put the toothpaste away unDl they turn six or give it 
to someone else in your family to use. 
 
Do I need to a8end my child’s appointment? 
No, you do not need to aJend your child’s appointment. You can aJend if you would like to, and you can take 
your child to the community dental clinic if you prefer. 
The Bendigo Health Smile Squad team look forward to seeing you soon. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbit.ly%2Fsmilesquadvic&data=05%7C02%7CJacinta.Louttit%40education.vic.gov.au%7Cddfb05ef879c45f51a0808dc47c99cf0%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638464178475345059%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=c%2F%2FVooeHsFL8Ur2ibnHF95%2F0uN%2FUS8zneP0WIfa%2BNYA%3D&reserved=0
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SPECI STUDENT AWARDS 
Term 1 Week 8 – Awards will be presented to students tomorrow at recess eating time 

Empathy       Excellence    Honesty  Resilience        Respect 

Grade Student of the Term 
 

Prep/One – Room 1  Holly K  

Prep – Room 2  Kobe R 

Grade 1/2 - Room 3 Whole Class  

Grade 1/2 - Room 4  Bill T 

Grade 1/2 - Room 5 Eli O  

Grade 1/2 - Room 6 Levi C  

Grade 3/4 – Room 7 Owen M 

Grade 3/4 - Room 8 Bella D  

Grade 5/6 - Room 9   

Grade 5/6 - Room 10  Lance M 

Grade 5/6 - Room 11 Maddy R 

Grade 5/6 - Room 12  Spencer T 

Grade 5/6 - Room 13  Eh Klo Kwe T 

Physical Education   

Art  Logan B - Room 5  

Music   

ICT   

Chinese   

Circus   

Principal’s Award Harry B - Room 1  
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School Photos 

 

TERM 1 DATES  

2024 
MARCH 
Friday 22nd March 2:15-3:15pm Colour Fun Run 
Monday 25th March 7:00pm School Council - Staffroom 
Tuesday 26th March Whole Day School Athletics – La Trobe University Athletics Complex 
Wednesday 27th March 12:00pm-7:00pm Parent Teacher Interviews – Students to attend 

Interview 
Thursday 28th March 9:15am Easter Hat Parade – Under Shade Sails 

Easter Egg Hunt run by Parents & Friends 
Thursday 28th March 2:30pm Last Day of Term 1 – Early Dismissal 
Friday 29th March –  
Sunday 14th April 

Whole Day School Holidays 

Monday 15th April 9:00am Term 2 Begins 
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